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Ri suniversity ofOklahoma
NksCHoolOF AEROSPACE, MECHANICAL

. # 4 Nimaans %AND NUCLEAR ENGINEERING !
*'

$
865 Asp Avenue, Room 212 $,' M g
Norman. Oklahoma 73019 77
pos)325-s " October 29, 1981 g

Mr. James R. Miller
Chief Standardization and

Special Projecte. Branch
Division of LPw.ing
USNRC
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. F 'ller:

In compliance with your request this letter is to inform you that the
University of Oklahoma plans to complete the revised submission of its license
renewal by January 15, 1982. We appreciate your offer to send a document de-
tailing required items of the submission. We do need a final clarification
of what additional materials you require.

It is our desire to obtain the license renewal as soon as possible.
Thank you for your help and I shall continue to work with Mr. Hal Bernard.

Very truly yours,

6 GTaab'
Charles W. Terrell
Director, OU Reactor

CWT:ec

cc: D.G. Lindstrom, ReactCr Safety Conriittee
Mr. Johnny James, Reactor Scrervisor

|
Dr. D. Egle, Acting Director, AMNE

'

|

I

r

1 6

| I s\ U

|

ylh*U8SMbb h$
e -

_. . . .


